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I am interested in applying for the Trainee Programme that you have available within Byrne Wallace. 
 
I am a recent Law Graduate who graduated first in his class with a first class honours degree from the 
Dublin Institute of Technology. I am determined to pursue a career as a solicitor post-graduation. I 
completed 4 of my FE-1s in October 2016, and will undertake the final 4 in Spring 2017. 
 
I am particularly interested in working for Byrne Wallace as it is the best way to gain valuable experience 
working with solicitors in what is one of the top law firms in the country, with a long and very prestigious 
record for excellence in service. I would like to speak to you about the opportunity of joining your firm as 
a trainee. As you can see from my enclosed Curriculum Vitae I have work experience as a manager of 
several tourist offices -​ a job I held down while completing my undergraduate degree -​ and I have 
experience of working in a corporate office environment. I believe my academic achievements combined 
with my years of corporate office experience would mean that I would be able to familiarise quickly 
myself with your firm and my roles as an intern and I would become a contributing member of your team 
at Byrne Wallace in short time.  
 
Holding down a full time job and a full time college course proved my determination and a commitment 
to hard work. The numerous major team projects I completed within my employment shows I am social, 
cooperative, able to work with others and easy to work with. My successful applications towards law 
competitions throughout my studies show I am committed to extra​curricular work and expanding my 
knowledge and trying to better myself. My past successes in both my law studies and in business shows 
that I am a resource worth your time and investment. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, and please see attached my CV. 
 
Respectfully yours, 
 
Pádraig Mac Aodha LLB (Hons) 
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